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Proceedings: 
 
President Oldham called the meeting to order at 3:40 p.m. and noted there were not enough present 
yet to have a quorum; will re-do if this becomes a problem or we don’t soon have a quorum.  Mark 
Wilson motioned to approve the agenda and Andrea Kruszka seconded.  Motion APPROVED.   
 
A motion to approve the minutes of November 17, 2021, was made by Sandi Smith-Andrews and 
seconded by Holly Mills.  Motion APPROVED. 
 
Matt Smith, Interim Executive Director of ITS, presented the annual report for the Information 
Technology Committee.  The committee met four times in 2021-22.  The ITC procedures updated their 
membership by adding the Director of the Center for Innovation in Teaching and Learning (CITL) as a 
permanent member.  Other changes to the procedures were minimal and editorial.  Smith noted the 
new Team Dynamix Help Desk System rolled out on February 11th.  This system provided more 
feedback to users of the Help Desk.  Smith commented that the registration update had been 
completed for the multi-factor authentication process and new applications would be transferred over, 
with anticipated completion by the end of the fiscal year. 
 
Smith noted that the Technology Access Fee (TAF) sub-committee reviewed expenditures for 
classrooms, how money could be maximized to benefit students and how to set standards for 
classrooms.  Smith added that the Strategic Planning sub-committee reviewed software purchased by 
TAF with a goal to develop transparent metrics as a basis for software purchases to be funded by TAF.  
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meet this year but there had been weekly meetings with the new faculty working group leaders and 
they also met with the previous working group leaders, the Provost and the Provost’s Council.   There 
was also an informational meeting with the Division of Student Affairs.  Wright stated that there were 
more details within the report that was distributed with the meeting materials.  President Oldham 
publicly thanked the outgoing chairs:  Jason Beach, Ann Davis, Ed Lisic and Bedelia Russell for the great 
job that they did over the past couple of years.  Dr. Oldham also encouraged members to read the 
provided detailed committee report and stated it was impressive and showed a lot of 
accomplishments. 
 
Kim Winkle presented the report of the Academic C
0 G
presented the report
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President Oldham highlighted the past academic year achievements one of which was a record high 
six-year graduation rate, which reached the goal set a number of years ago. President Oldham also 
noted that the African-American rate was the same 60%, six-year graduation rate which was 
remarkable and unusual.  President Oldham stated he hoped this could be sustained for our students, 
noting that the rate had increased by approximately 10 points in the last decade.  This is the result of a 
lot of good work by everyone here who made that happen. 
 
Oldham commented that the site preparation work was completed for the Ashraf Islam Engineering 
Building and the building construction would begin soon.  Oldham noted Rural Reimagined won a 
prestigious national award for the exceptional work being done 
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